
 
 

Local Government Term Limits Referendum Question Resolution 
 
 
 
 
Therefore, Be It Resolved… 
 
The City of Appleton put to binding referendum (in November 2020) the 
following:  Beginning with the 2021 election and for all elections thereafter, shall 
the total length of service for the positions of Mayor and Alderperson (City Council 
member) be limited so that no person may be elected to consecutive terms 
totaling more than 12 years? 
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